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A new license under the nuclear power act is applied for at the Dutch Government 
for the building of a High Active Repackaging Unit (HAVA-VU in Dutch) at NRG 
in Petten, The Netherlands. This new building is necessary to comply with our 
nuclear license to dispose of high active nuclear waste at Petten to the intermediate 
storage facility (COVRA). 
 
In the first part of this paper attention is given to the formal procedure followed by 
the Government, what type of documents are to be submitted, what time frames are 
followed, how citizen participation is organized, and as final result a new license. In 
the second part more detailed information is given about the present license renewal 
needed for the High Active Repackaging Unit. 
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